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I have never met an Oregonian who opposes Vote By  

Mail. It increases voter turnout—always a good thing—and, more importantly, makes 

voting easier. That is important in these days when we all feel that our to-do lists are 

out of control!  Making voting easier & less time-consuming also results in more 

thoughtful voting.  


